
     

Student Permission Form 

 

A Level Results – Thursday 15th August 2024 

 

Students can collect their results between 8.00am and 10.00am on Thursday 15th August 

2024.  If a student is unable to collect their A Level results, they may choose one of the two 

options below. 

 

Please tick the relevant box and complete the required information below:  

 
Student name 
 

 
 

 

⬜ I give permission for my representative (insert name below) 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

to collect my  results on my behalf.  I confirm that my representative will provide 

photographic ID when collecting my results. 

 

OR 

 

⬜ I would like my results to be posted to me and I have attached a stamped addressed 

envelope.  (Results will not be posted unless a SAE is provided.) 

 
 

 
Student Signature 
 

  
Date 

 

 

Please ensure that completed forms are returned to  

L Comerford, Examinations Officer, by Friday 19th July 2024. 

 

Forms can be returned by post, emailed to enquiry@bishopwalsh.net or 

posting into post box outside main reception 

mailto:enquiry@bishopwalsh.net

